
 

 

Fr. Wayne N. Flagg, Pastor 
Phone: 979-732-3430  
   Fax: 979-732-9204 
 wflagg@hughes.net 

 

Deacon Doug Tromblee                  
     cell: 979-733-4430               
  home: 979-732-2090                         

deacondoug@thetromblees.com  
 

Deacon Chuck Glynn  
  cell:  979-253-9616  

deaconchuck@live.com 
 

Jonathan Dooley, Youth Minister 
Cell: 979-733-7740 

jonjdooley@gmail.com 

RECTORY OFFICE  HOURS 
    Monday, 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 
   Tuesday, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm 

    Wednesday, 9:00 am - 4:00 pm 
 Closed Thursday 

 Friday, 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
  

Office:  979-732-3460 
Fax:  979-733-0908 

bethany@saintrochparish.org 
hannah@saintrochparish.org 

 
 

HALL RENTAL: 
Contact Parish Office  

PRAYER CHAIN  REQUESTS : 
 Bobbie Brod 732-3151 or                        

Deacon Doug & Mary Beth  Tromblee 
732-2090 

 
Saturday, June 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, June 7 
The Most Holy Body &  

Blood of Christ 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Monday, June 8 
 
 
 

Tuesday, June 9 
 
 
 

Wednesday, June 10 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, June 11 

St. Barnabas 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday, June 12  

 The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Saturday, June 13  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, June 14 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

     CONFESSIONS: Thursday evening 5:00 - 5:15 pm and 4:00 - 4:15pm on Saturday 
 

    BAPTISM: Baptismal instructions are required;  please contact Sts. Peter & Paul- 732-3430. 
 

    MARRIAGE: Parties should notify the pastor before setting a wedding date to allow time for the  
 required Engagement Encounter weekend.  No weddings during Lent or Advent. 
 

    REGISTRATION:  We welcome with joy all new members of the community and invite you to register at  

 the parish office, either by phone or by mailing one of the forms provided at the church entrance. 

8:45 am - Holy Mass - Sts. Peter & Paul 

10:00 am - Rosary for Vocations, Life, & Rain  Rosary Leader - Evelyn Orange 
10:30 am - Mass -  Calvin & Sharon Kay Roensch 

Lector - Pat Bartels 

Ushers - Paul Collins & Jason Klausmeyer 
Altar Servers - Mason Glueck & Jocelyn Nawara 
Communion Minister - Margaret Glueck 
Homebound - Brian Fitzgerald 

Mentz 
 

  1600 Frelsburg Road, Alleyton, Texas 78935 
8:00 am Mass - November Women’s ACTS Retreat 

4:30 pm - Vigil Mass -  Annie, William & Steve Henneke  

6:00 pm - Vigil Mass - Sts. Peter & Paul 

8:45 am -  Mass - Sts. Peter & Paul 

10:30 am - Mass -   Pro Populo (For the People) 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI)                                                                                JUNE 7, 2015 

1:00 pm - Quilting in the rectory  

            READINGS FOR THE WEEK  

 
 
 
 

Mon:  2 Cor 1:1-7; Ps 34:2-9; Mt 5:1-12 

Tues: 2 Cor 1:18-22; Ps 119:129-135;  

Mt 5:13-16 

Wed: 2 Cor 3:4-11; Ps 99:5-9; Mt 5:17-19 

Thurs: Acts 11:21-26; Ps 85:9-14; Mt 5:20-26 

Friday: Hos 11:1-9; Is 12:2-6; Eph 3:8-19;  

Jn 19:31-37 

Sat: 2 Cor 5:14-21; Ps 103:1-12; Mt 5:33-37 

Sunday: Ez 17:22-24; Ps 92:2-16;  

2 Cor 5:6-10; Mk 4:26-34 

The Most Holy  

Body and Blood of Christ 
June 7, 2015 

6:30 pm - Mass - Sts. Peter & Paul 

6:00 pm - Mass - Sts. Peter & Paul 

4:30 pm - Vigil Mass - Pro Populo (For the People) 
 Lector -  Nancy Koehl 
Ushers - David Pilsner & Andy Nunmaker 
Altar Servers - Joshua Duncan & Matthew Duncan 
Communion Minister - Andy Nunmaker 
6:00 pm - Mass - Sts. Peter & Paul  

8:00 am - Holy Mass - Sts. Peter and Paul 

NO EVENING MASS 

 

A vigil candle burns on our Blessed Mother’s Altar in remembrance of  
Valentina Sebesta on the anniversary of her death.  Given by the Sebesta Family. 



Heading 

Place you r m essag e h ere.  Fo r m axim um i mpact , use  two or t hre e se ntenc es.  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Cleaners for June 

Gerri Kent (Captain), Pam Neuendorff,  

Carolyn Psencik, Cheryl Kincheloe, and  

Tina Miller 
 

Lawn Maintenance 

Haynie Family 

 May you all be blessed for your service to God! 

In Memory 
 

St. Roch Catholic Church  

greatly acknowledges a donation to its 
 

Building Fund 
 

given in memory of 
 

Wanda Stevenson 
 

By  

 

Ray & Hazel Braden Deacon Chuck, have a very 

Blessed Birthday  
today! 

 

With love from your St. Roch family. 

   Reg. Collection 

$2,031.00 

May the Lord bless you through your generosity! 

Congratulations Fr. Scott J. Hill 
on your ordination to the  

priesthood.  May God bless you 
and be with you through your 

ministry.   
Love, your St. Roch  

parish family 

 

A vigil candle burns on Our Blessed 
Mother’s Altar in memory of A.J. Hill 

& Joe & Helen Roeder, 
Grandparents of Father Scott J. Hill 

 

A vigil candle burns on the Sacred Heart 
Altar in thanksgiving for  

Father Scott J. Hill’s ordination 
 to the priesthood.  Given by the  

parish family of St. Roch 
 

A vigil candle burns on the  
Sacred Heart Altar in memory of  

Clara Class& Alice Hill,  
great-grandmothers of  
Father Scott J. Hill 

Dear Lord,                                                     

 

We pray that the Blessed Mother wrap her 
mantle around Your priests and through her 
intercession strengthen  them  for  their        
ministry. We pray that Mary will guide Your 
priests to follow her own words, “Do whatever 
He tells you” (Jn 2:5). May Your priests have 
the heart of St. Joseph, Mary’s most chaste 
spouse. May the Blessed Mother’s own pierced 
heart inspire them to embrace all who suffer at 
the foot of the cross.  May Your priests be   
holy, filled with the fire of your love, seeking 
nothing  but  Your greater glory and the     
salvation of souls. Amen.  

O Mary Queen of Priests, pray for us! 

Please pray for:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
    

   Fr. Scott J. Hill 
 

Weekly Reflection ~ June 7th 
Corpus Christi Sunday  

 

“The Eucharist is central to our faith.  It is 
the source of our strength.  It should remind 
us that Christ is truly within us and that if 

we allow His grace to work in us, we shall be 
transformed.  How important is the  

Eucharist to you?  Do you see it as an  
important aspect of the practice of your 

faith?  Reflect on the gift Christ has given us 
in the Eucharist.  Pray for the grace to truly 

value this precious gift. ” 
by S.T. Productions” 

 

“How shall I make a return to the Lord for all 
the good he has done for me?” 

-Psalm 116:12 

Father’s Day is June 21st 
 

Father’s Day cards/offering envelopes can be 
found at the entrances. There is no greater gift 
than that of the Mass, so honor or remember 

your Dad with a Father’s Day Mass intention. 
Please return your requests to the collection basket  

by June 14th. Thank you! 

SAS Launches  Capital Campaign 

St. Anthony School is launching a capital 

campaign to build a new classroom  

building.  Because of our long and warm 

association with the school you will be  

receiving information via mail to consider 

making a donation to this worthy cause.  

Prayerfully consider if and what the Lord 

may be asking of you toward this effort.   

God Bless SAS! 

Family Gathering 
 

There will be a family gathering  

sponsored by ACTS on Saturday, June 

20th here at St. Roch. There will be Mass 

at 11am followed by a “bring your own 

picnic basket” picnic under the  

pavilion...not a pot luck.  Music provided 

by D’Vine Testament and  

games for the children.  

Come and celebrate your FAITH! 

Seminary Burse 
 

A seminary burse with the Diocese of Victoria 

has been initiated in honor of Father Scott J. Hill. 

If you would like to donate towards this burse, 

please fill out a form available in the narthex of 

the Church. Forms are also available in the  

parish office. God bless our seminarians! 

All the priests of the  diocese will be  

attending a prayer service this Thursday, 

June 11th.  Therefore, there will not be a 

5:30 pm Mass or Adoration here at St. Roch. 

Let us pray for a successful and Spirit-filled 

prayer service for our priests. 

 

What is a seminary burse? 
 

Seminary burses form a substantial portion of 
the permanent endowment fund. They are  

established for the education and formation of 
future priests of the Diocese of Victoria. The 

growth of the endowment fund will enable the 
Diocese of Victoria to educate and form its  

future priests. For more information on seminary 
burses, please visit the Diocese of Victoria  

website at www.victoriadiocese.org 
Please continue to pray for vocations in the  

Diocese of Victoria! 
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